
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Witt, Corey
Subject: Important Notice to Future Candidates for Graduation: December 2023
Date: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 1:21:10 PM

Dear Pace student, 

Congratulations! Based on the number of credit hours that you have completed, you may be a candidate 
for December 2023 graduation with the Class of 2024. 

All December 2023 candidates must file an Application for Graduation and Diploma by October 13, 
2023. On the application you wil provide information including:

Verification of how your legal name should be displayed on your diploma and in the May 2024
Commencement program
Graduation date
Degree program information
Diploma mailing address
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